
From: John McCombs  
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2016 11:19 AM 
To: Sen. Cathy Giessel <Sen.Cathy.Giessel@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Israel Payton 

 

Hello Senator, I write to oppose the confirmation of Israel Payton to the Alaska Board of 

fisheries.  I challenge his qualifications and his ability to comprehend statewide fishery issues. 

He is put forward to placate a vocal minority of Mat-Su politicians who continue to support the 

wasteful management plans that allow a $20,000,000 harvest able surplus escape.  He was 

submitted as part of a suite of appointees and is the least acceptable of the three. Thank you, John 

McCombs Ninilchik. 
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